RECREATION COMMITTEE MEETING
January 13th, 2016

Rec. Committee Meeting notes:
Attendance: Jodi Lefebvre and Donna Carter
Topics covered: Summer Camp, father/daughter dance and recruiting new members

The director and assistant director of summer camp, Kelsey and Emily, attended the first part of the meeting to update us on
the changes being implemented this year at summer camp. Kelsey and Emily covered all areas of liability, safety and new
opportunities that will be implemented this year at the camp. New brochures and flyers will be printed and we are hopeful
to have these out and sign ups ready to go sometime this month.

Father/daughter dance will be held Friday, February 12th. We are looking into the availability of the Grange this year since
our numbers will be lower due to the school being smaller.

Light snacks and water will be provided and we will once again look to have a photographer available to take pictures.
Price of tickets to be $20 per couple and the event time is still in debate. We are also looking at connecting with local
restaurants to perhaps offer a “dance meal” deal for dads that will be taking their daughters to dinner before the event.

Leslie posted on Kensington Connects that we are looking for new rec committee members. As all of our schedules have
changed and we have had a few members leave the committee, we are really in need of new people to come on board.

Submitted by Jodi Lefebvre



